KNTR . Coe Prece

February 11, 1972

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

I am sorry to be so long in answering
vour inguiry,

Most of our station lors prior to 1967
are stored in the attic, and I thourht I would
have time to search throush the boxes (and
boxes) to see if I could find the logs for
1964, but have not had an opportunity to do so.
We are not recuired to keep logs back that many
vears, but I felt that KXTR's records in the
attic probably went back that far.

In all probability it was our station
that you received and that the items vou had
listed were correct, We are the only station,
as far as I know, who has carried all-night
Jazz, and at one time Tivol Jewelry did ad-
vertising with us,

This is the best information that T
can provide vou,

Sincerely,
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Ruth D, Bruch (Mrs,)
Secretary to the
Managrement
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“Behold a sower



